
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 18, 2011 
 
 
Dear City Council and Planning Board, 

The Stapleton United Neighbors (SUN) board would like to express its support for the Food-Producing 

Animals ordinance that is being proposed by Councilman Nevitt. We appreciate the thought that has 

been put into the proposed ordinance by CPD, DEH, and the City Attorney's office, and we believe that 

the guidelines for the keeping of animals are adequate to support the health, safety, and welfare of our 

neighborhoods. We understand that cities across the country have adopted Food-Producing Animals 

ordinances similar to the one that Denver is considering. 

The community that resides in Stapleton values sustainable living, and we recognize that urban-

appropriate backyard food production can be a part of sustainable city living.  In addition, we support 

our residents who choose to grow or raise some of their own food because of health, economic, and 

food safety considerations. There are currently residents in Stapleton who have backyard Food-

Producing Animals, and it has not created a problem for our community. 

We encourage the Planning Board and City Council to adopt the proposed Food-Producing Animals 

ordinance. Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Steven C. Lawrence 
President, Board of Directors  
SteveLawrence@2111USA.com  
303.733.2111 phone direct 

Stapleton United Neighbors  

The registered neighborhood association 
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